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Emissions projections of Parties included in Annex I to the Convention 

Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 

1.   The Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) took note of the report 
on the workshop on emission projections from Parties included in Annex I to the Convention (Annex I 
Parties) (FCCC/SBSTA/2004/INF.15).  The SBSTA noted with appreciation the support provided for the 
workshop by the Government of Germany through the Bonn Fund. 

2.   The SBSTA noted that the report contains useful information on methodological and reporting 
issues relating to greenhouse gas (GHG) projections and on experiences in dealing with general and 
cross-cutting aspects of GHG projections, and also addresses specific issues relating to all sectors 
(energy, transport, industry, agriculture, land use, land-use change and forestry, and waste).  It 
encouraged Annex I Parties to take this information into consideration when they prepare their next 
national communications in order to further enhance the transparency of reporting on projections.  
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